
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Job Opportunity - General Manager 
Palo Duro River Authority (near Spearman, TX) is seeking candidates for General Manager. The 
organization is a designated Water Authority with a budget of $500K and 3 full time employees. 
Water Authority operations include managing the daily operations, Lake Palo Duro, recreational 
areas and the camping grounds. Candidates are desired to have a degree in the Sciences, Public 
Administration, Political Science, Business Administration or Management. Water Authority 
experience desired. Strong interpersonal, communication, financial planning, budgeting, public 
speaking and technology skills required. Competitive salary and benefits package. The Panhandle 
Regional Planning Commission has been contracted to assist the Water Authority with this search.  
A full job description can be found at http://theprpc.org/palo-duro-water-authority.pdf.  Send 
resume with references, cover letter and requirements to Joe Price, LGS Coordinator, Panhandle 
Regional Planning Commission, 415 SW 8th, Amarillo, Texas 79105 or email at jprice@theprpc.org   
Address questions to Joe Price at 806-372-3381 or email at jprice@theprpc.org. Deadline: May 5, 
2017 or until position filled. 
 


